State Approves Emergency Water Conservation Regulations

On Tuesday, July 15th, the State Water Resources Control Board approved mandatory
statewide regulations to increase water conservation. The City of Covina Water Utility is
reviewing these new regulations to make recommendations to the City Council to meet the new
state mandates by August 2014.

There are ongoing local water conservation requirements in place due to the declared Level 1
water supply shortage. Please view the document below to familiarize yourself with the water
conservation requirements.

Watgr Conservation Ordinance:

For information on the State's action, please visit the California state website by clicking, HER
E.
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